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Football South Coast  

Board Update 

Strategic Plan Update  
 
• Report taken as read 
• A number of new sponsorship proposals have been submitted 
• Clubgrant Category 1 applications have also been submitted for Community Programs 
• Work has continued on the NPL Consolidation Project with a working group establishing 

frameworks 
• Funding has been applied for as part of the Community Building Partnership Project to assist 

clubs with the purchase of Defibrillators.  FSC is to continue to liaise with government bodies 
to fund the purchase of defibrillators for sports grounds across the region. 
 

Infrastructure Update 
 
• Report taken as read 
• Ian McLennan Park – further assessment to be performed to determine the best location for 

any future amenities block  
• A number of applications were received from the Wollongong Council Sports Reference 

Fund  
 
Finance and Policy Update 
 
Finance reports were submitted and approved 
 

 
Referee Review Update 
 
A report has been completed on the review of the RDC and is to be circulated to the Board for 
final review. 
 
Football Councils Update 
 
All reports taken as read. 
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